

## De Nederlandse Vereniging in de Sutherland Shire

(The Netherlands Society in the Sutherland Shire)

Secretary, P.O. Box 209 Sutherland N.S.W. 2232.

5th June 1984

Archives Committee of the D.A.C., att.: Mrs. M. Hage, 77 Cowper Street, Randwick, NSW 2031.

3 à 4 ordners

Dear Madam,

thank you for your letter d.d. 30th April 1984.

We feel pleased about the opportunity you have created to preserve our records, by means of minutes and other documents we feel should be preserved.

The matter has been discussed at our last committee-meeting, and we confirm our club's agreement.

Would you please advise as to when and where our documents will be required and we suggest that the last two years be excluded, as they may be required for reference within our current club activities.

These should be added at a later date.

Because of the substantial volume of documents, we believe that copying in order to keep our club records complete, is too costly and impractical.

We therefor require conformation in writing from the persons responsible that excess and/or copying will be made available to our club-committee at any time.

Yours faithfully,

Committee Netherlands Society in the Sutherland Shire.

Mrs. I. van het Schip,

secr..

521-5788.